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May 9, 2014 

 

 

Gee Lee 

4915 Vincent Ave N 

Minneapolis MN 55430 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1088 Conway Street 

 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 6, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant square footage variances 

for both the upstairs bedrooms with the condition that there is only one person sleeping in each 

room using a bed no larger than a twin bed. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

May 21, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, but it’s not necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 George Niemeyer (email) 
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